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Chrissy Heim

From: Evansville ANEW [anewexecsec=att.net@cmail2.com] on behalf of Evansville ANEW 
[anewexecsec@att.net]

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 10:57 PM
To: MaNissa  Lemon
Subject: ANEW June 2014 Newsletter

JUNE 2014

 

June Membership Meeting 

John Scott Foster 

Wesselman Nature Society 

“Connecting with Nature – more than a luxury!” 

A discussion of the importance of connecting with nature for our 

youth, ourselves, and the future of conservation. 

Wednesday, June 25, 2014 

Evansville Country Club 

11:30 am Networking 

12:00 pm Lunch & Program 

GUESTS are $22 per person. 

MENU: Fruit plate with Chicken Salad on a bed of lettuce.  

Strawberry Shortcake.  Veggie Option is available. 

(Veggie Option must be made with reservation.) 

Deadline for Reservation is Friday, June 20th   at 2:00 pm. 

http://evansvilleanew.org/anew-events 

  

IN THIS ISSUE.... 

~ 5 Things You Didn’t Know 
About……… 

~A Note from the President 

~SAVE-THE-DATE 

~2014 ANEW Sponsors 

~ 2014 Door Prize Sponsors 

2014 MEETING 
DATES 

June 25 

July 23 

August 27 

September 24 

October 22 

November 19 

December 10 

ANEW **NEW** 
WEBSITE 

Our new website is 
very close to 
launching.  Be 
watching for 
information coming 
very soon! 

ANEW 
ORIENTATION 
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Featured Advertiser 

A Note from the President... 

Dear ANEW Membership, 

I can’t believe that half of the year has already passed. It seems like 

yesterday we were celebrating the start of the New Year, and now we 

HAPPY HOUR 

Join the ANEW Orientation 
Committee for Happy Hour 
at RiRa's, Monday, June 
30th from 4:30-6:30.  Learn 
how to get more involved in 
ANEW, meet your fellow 
members and network!  For 
more information, please 
contact Vicki McDonald at 
vicki.mcdonald@ciholas.com 
or 812-461-8920. 
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are only a few days away from the beginning of summer. As I 

approach the mid-point in my term as your 27th President of ANEW, I 

thought I would take this time to look back at ANEW’s highlights for 

the first six months of 2014. 

We started out the year with a bang when Christy Gillenwater, CEO 

of the Chamber of Commerce of Southwest Indiana, came to speak 

about new things happening in Evansville business. We followed that 

up with a very successful “Just Networking” session in February. It 

was all about networking and H.E.A.R.T: Happy and Enthusiastic 

About Reaching out To each other. Also in February, we held our 2nd 

Annual Founder’s Day Breakfast event, which celebrates our thirty-

third anniversary of ANEW. In March, we hosted our annual Athena 

Recipient Leadership Panel, where we heard from two very influential 

women leaders: Lynne Miller Pease 2012 Recipient and Sheila Huff 

2013 Recipient, on the importance of leadership and community 

involvement. 

In April, we shifted our focus to women owned business and how they 

can be helped through the state department. Terrie F. Daniel, Deputy 

Commissioner of the Indiana Department of Administration for 

Minority and Women’s Business, came to share with us what her 

department does to support women and minority owned businesses, 

and how to gain access to those resources. May’s speaker, Eddie 

Dietz, educated us on “What every woman should know about her 

vehicle?” just in time for vacation travel season. Eddie gave us great 

tips of things that we might consider doing ourselves, and when you 

should call a mechanic. I think all of us gained some great knowledge 

about our cars by attending May’s meeting. This month, you won’t 

want to miss John Scott Foster, Executive Director for the 

Wessleman Wood Nature Preserve, as he will be sharing with us 

about the importance of connecting with nature, and how valuable our 

nature preserve is to our community. 

Wow, this is such an impressive list of programs and events that our 

committees put on month after month. ANEW is so fortunate to host 

so many wonderful speakers, many of which are from our local 

community. Thank you to all members of our committees that work 

tirelessly to secure informative and entertaining speakers for our 

monthly meetings and events. 

As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions, 

concerns or thoughts that you have about ANEW. As our 

membership grows, so do our needs, and wants, and we want to hear 

from you. Hope to see you all at our next meeting on June 25th!  

Best wishes, 

MaNissa Lemon 

mflemon@banterra.com 

  

2013 ANEW 
SPONSORS 

January 

Schultheis Insurance 

The Women's Hospital 

February 

Banterra Bank/Omega 
Processing Solutions 

Within Sight, LLC 

March 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

Cielo Boutique 

April 

Kemper 

Payne Wealth Partners 

May 

AlphaGraphics 

Kemper 

June 

Deaconess Women's 
Hospital 

Kemper 

July 

Deja vu Skin Care 

4C of Southern Indiana 

August 

Janet Schultheis - Edward 
Jones 

Kerri Zeien Photography 

September 

German American Bank 

Kemper First choice 

October Underwriter 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

November 

Bowers Harrison 

Banterra Bank 

December 

Kemper CPA 

Membership Appreciation 
Underwriter 

Bamberger, Foreman, 
Oswald & Hahn 
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Five things you didn't know...... about 
Chelsea Schmidt  

1. When I was in Elementary School, I was very quiet and during any 

free time, was typically snuggled up in the corner of the classroom 

reading a book or working in the library. 

2. When I was in High School, I discovered my passion for 

marketing/communications and started dating the man who is now 

my fiancé. 

3. At my wedding (next May), I’m most looking forward to our first 

dance; my fiancé is going to choose the song and surprise me. 

4. When I was little I wanted to be a teacher when I grew up. 

5. My lottery winnings would go to providing more activities for youth 

in the Evansville area to keep them busy and out of trouble…and 

probably paying off my student loans! 

 

Monthly Advertiser 

DOOR PRIZE 
SPONSORS 

January - Schultheis 
Insurance 

February - The Guitar Lab 

March - Old National Events 
Plaza 

April - Banterra Bank 

May - Deja Vu Skin & Vein 
Center 

June - The Women's 
Hospital 

July - Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

August - Edward Jones/ 
Janet Schultheis 

September - Kemper CPA 

November - Cielo Boutique 

MEMBERS 
UPDATE 

Be sure to keep your profile 
up-to-date in our directory.  
Please be sure to email Lori 
Otzmann at  
anewexecsec@att.net of 
your changes to ensure that 
all files have been updated 
and that you are receiving 
the current ANEW 
information. 
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Click on the picture to get more info 
on this event. 
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Table Space Available to Promote 
your Business 

At each ANEW meeting there are three tables available to any 

member for promotion of special events.  The tables are set up in the 

lobby area of our meeting facility except for the October Annual 

meeting and the December Holiday meeting. 

Examples of appropriate use are: members wishing to promote a not 

for profit event for which they are volunteering and a seminar, 

workshop or event hosted by a member's place of business.  Table 

space is not to be used by retailers selling items in the normal course 

of business. 

Table space is available on a first come, first serve basis.  You are 

responsible for removing the material from the tables after the 

meeting.  If you are interested in securing table space please contact 

Katie Worman, Second VP - Programs at knw@bowersharrison.com 
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